
From: PUC  
Sent: Wednesday, March 30, 2022 4:04 PM 
To:  
Subject: HP22-001 
 
Ms. Hoogestraat, 
 
This is in response to your follow-up email after the March 23 public input 
meeting in Sioux Falls for the HP22-001 docket. If you are aware of a landowner 
that was entitled to receive notice from SCS Carbon Transport LLC and did not, 
please encourage them to notify the commission in writing. 
 
Your email and this response will be posted under Comments and Responses in the 
docket. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Chris Nelson, Chairman 
South Dakota Public Utilities Commission 
PUC.sd.gov 
 




